i Self Advocates in Leadership B
.\ SAIL UPDATE :
¢ \

g Ntsmagee=™ August 2014 ]

Decnsnons /ff’,,,,bouf fhe SAIL Memorlal Avmrd

A couple of decisions were made in regards to the Guidelines and the Award.

1. The award will be given out in memory of a SAIL member(s) who have
recently passed away.

2. The Award will be given to a community member or organization that is
agreed upon by the group.

There was also a conversation and general agreement that each May we would
revisit the Award if someone had passed on, along with recapping and celebrating
the end of the Session.

Planning for Community Summit 2015 Has Already Begun

The group agreed that it was a good idea o have Corinna Fale represent SAIL
again at the Community Summit meetings. Shawn Latham also volunteered to
attend as our second representative. The group agreed and is hoping that this
will also increase the voice of people with disabilities at the table. Thank you
Shawn and Corinnal Just for your information the Community Summit 2015 is
scheduled for June 16-18. No other firm information is available at this time.

These Meetings will be at the

Red Lion Hotel Sea-tac

September 9 3 +oher 14
November 11
More information to come in

Decembel" 9 next months newsletter!

For more information about SAIL, contact Emily Rogers: emily@arcwa.org; 1.888.754.8798







